As is well known the cost of operating a liquor store has increased yearly, yet we have not received any increase in commission. In
fact, last year we were paid less then the contractual amount due to "exceeding the states budgeted pay out in liquor commission".
Another fact is that liquor stores provided the state with a windfall last year far exceeding the estimated sales income. We work
diligently to be good stewards for the state and to provide exceptional service to customers, yet we are facing harder times with
state sanctioned wage increases and the new required paid sick time pay.

Please help and support us and this great state by voting to increase our compensation package.

Thank you



